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From: THIAM Mafal - DGITM/DST/SRF3 [mailto:mafal .thiam@developpement-durable 

.gouv.fr] Sent:   Tuesday, 10 February 2015 14:49 

To: Jäggi Françoise 

cc: "CHEVALIER Benoit (Chargé de la sous-direction) - DGITM/DST/SRF"; 
helene .barthelemy@developpement-durable. gouv.fr; BRUN Jimmy (Chef de bureau) - 

DGITM/DST/SRF3 

Ref: Position of  France on the proposal to amend Article 6 § 9 of 

the CIM  

 

 

Dear Madam, 

 

At the first session of the “CIM UR” working group held in Berne on 

9 December 2014, the Revision Committee adopted a proposal aimed at 

amending Article 6 of CIM (Appendix B) concerning the consignment 

note. 

 

The Secretariat sent the Member States of OTIF and the regional 

organisations that have acceded to COTIF a new wording for this 

Article. In this case, it is a matter of replacing the current 

Article 6 § 9 by an Article 6a. 

 

In view of the content of the amendments made, France has no 

comments on them and would like to inform you that it agrees with 

the proposed wording of Article 6a. 

 

Mafal THIAM 

Head of international conventions, Ministry of Ecology, Sustainable 

Development and Maritime Affairs, Transport Services Division, 

Office of Rail Regulation, Tel. 00 33 1 40 81 78 75 
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